
COVID-19 Testing for Family Members Now Available at K-12 Testing Sites

As of Monday, December 5, districts enrolled in the K-12 COVID-19 testing program can
offer testing to family members of students and staff. Because of the relatively low
demand, no appointment is necessary. If someone doesn’t come out right away, call
262-623-4875.

The onsite testing is next to the high school entrance in Room 3009.
MWF - 11:30 pm - 2:30 pm
T, TH  - 7:15 am - 10:15 am

You can register in advance by scanning the QR code below.

Other ways to access COVID tests:

● Districts can order at-home rapid antigen tests to be distributed to students and
staff. We still have extras. See Jenny (MS/HS) or Courtney, Cassie, Jen (Elem)
if you need a box.

● Wisconsin adults can order one free package of five rapid antigen tests each
month through Say Yes COVID Test!

If you have questions about any of the above information, contact Matt Green
608-767-2595 ext. 3005 or mgreen@wisheights.k12.wi.us

https://b01af07951ad4f58aecdada377d5f029.svc.dynamics.com/t/t/1Ed8J0idNhKMxRj78B644JpoqzExvOJQIjeEV3gToh8x/yqgDwrOS5M1ACaW4hcxkRMqProCe7oEmdpDNV8kKq48x

